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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
October 4, 1974

*1  Re: Project No. 10-13 Infirmary School for the Deaf and the Blind

Mr. L. P. Hamilton
Chief Engineer
State Budget and Control Board
Office of the State Auditor
Post Office Box 11333
Columbia, SC 29211

Dear Mr. Hamilton:
In confirmation of our telephone conversation of October 3, 1974, and your letter of October 3, 1974, this is to affirm
my oral opinion that the low bid submitted by Cobb and Sabbagha of Columbia does not conform to the Invitation to
Bid for the Informary project. Specifically, the Invitation to Bid on Project No. 10-13, the Infirmary for the School for
the Deaf and the Blind, contains a statement that all bids must be accompanied by a Bid Bond. The Cobb and Sabbagha
Bid was not accompanied by a Bid Bond and does not meet the requirements of the Invitation to Bid at the time the Bids
were opened. Therefore, Cobb and Sabbagha's Bid must be rejected.
 Yours very truly,

M. Elizabeth Crum
Assistant Attorney General
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